

Thanks to the generous support of our WVBC churches and individuals, we have raised nearly \$110,000 since the campaign was relaunched in October. From the bottom of our hearts:

Thank you!

We have raised over 80% of our goal of \$1,500,000.

But there is still more work to be done!

If you're interested in giving to the Sunny Day Activity Center, scan the QR code below or visit campcowen.org/sunny-day-center/







Thanks to the generous support of our WVBC churches and individuals, we have raised nearly \$110,000 since the campaign was relaunched in October. From the bottom of our hearts:

Thank you!

We have raised over 80% of our goal of \$1,500,000.

But there is still more work to be done!

If you're interested in giving to the Sunny Day Activity Center, scan the QR code below or visit campcowen.org/sunny-day-center/



\$1,500,000

\$1,210,000

current amount

raised

